
Mark Dean
Attorney

November 15, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301-24229

RE: DE 10-188 - Rebuttal Testimony

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed you will fmd copies of the prefiled Rebuttal Testimony of Carol Woods, filed
on behalf of Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. (“NHEC”). Electronic copies have
been provided to the service list.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean

13 Samuel Drive
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

(603) 230-9955 • (603) 494-1032 (cell) • (603) 236-9669 (fax)

mdean@mdeanlaw.net


